
SEAFORD COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP
NOTES FOR MEETING No.21- 14th August 2002

1.       Introductions & Apologies
Apologies from David Schueler, Colin Brown.
Maggie Simons has moved from Seaford Health Centre - to Polegate. Many thanks to her for her work with
the SCP and also congratulations on her forthcoming marriage
Carol-Ann Evans will take Maggie's place - but sends her apologies for this and the September meeting

2.       Minutes of Meeting No 20 - 3rd July 2002 
Notes by Mike Murphy - approval:

3. Report from the Thematic Task Groups
 3.1 Farmers Market (Christine Sinclair)

Market information - Contact Christine Sinclair on 01323 492619
Courtesy Bus was available during market period but no calls for it. Needs more publicity - Contact
01323 893926
Help required for carrying out surveys with customers and stall holders

Any comments on Drafts for Equal Opportunities Policy / Statement and Green Housekeeping
Policy which have been circulated to the steering group

3.2  Skills Demand and Supply (Chris Hart)

3.3      First Stop Shop and Seaford Forum (Jon Freeman and Mary Crutch)
a) Stage 1. First Stop Shop - opened 24th May - Report on usage 
b) Stage 2  Ted Cowdrey/Jon Freeman to produce SWOT analysis on Station Project

See also item 
c) Seaford Forum - arrangements for next meeting 20th September 2002 - 

Youth Activities; Maritime Festival
d) Publicity & PR - Press have covered Farmers Market and Safe Routes to Schools

Leaflet describing SCP activities  available for the Forum and to local organisations, library,
Hurdis House, TIC etc
Should now consider an SCP Web Site

3.4  Business Development (Peter Sinclair, Ted Cowdrey, Jon Freeman etc)
a) Cradle Hill Industrial Estate Improvements
b) General Business Development
c) Corsica Hall - see Item 3.8 

Seaford Head Community College have offered a representative to our sub-group dealing
with the swimming pool issue - contact Karen Ford - Business Manager and Clerk to
Seaford head Swimming Pool Management Ciommittee 

3.5      Transport and Safe Routes to School (Ted Cowdrey)
a) Meeting for schools etc September 26th to discuss Safe Routes to Schools
b) Tide Mills Greenway  (Seaford to Newhaven beach cycle route) - Peter Sinclair  

Discussion on "Turning the Tide' bid

3.6      Seafront Improvements, Tourism and Culture (David Schueler)
a) Meeting held 31st July on Heritage Trail, Salts and seafront etc refurbishing

Chloe Jackson (15 years old) gave a presentation on needs for better Skating facilities.
Seaford Town Council looking at this. SCP agreed to support and organise meetings with
Youth Clubs at which Chloe will seek information on numbers wishing to have serious use
of enhanced skating facilities.



Tizzie Coleman has also invited the partnership to visit Elm Court on 20th August (7-
9.30pm) to meet with some of the skaters - we could also go with them to Playstation Skate
Park in London on September 4th

b) Arrangements for the joint Seaford-Newhaven Marine Festival are proceeding well. David
Schueler will publish a detailed list of events shortly 

3.7      Cinema Club (Stuart Adcock)
Proposed date for first showing - 28th September 2002 
Four stewards required from SCP
Town Council agreed to provide £2000 towards funding for new seating in Blatchington Hall at
Downs Leisure Centre

3.8 Swimming Pool
See Item 3.4 above 

 

4. Partnership Accounts  (Pauline Gower)
4.1 Statement of Accounts
4.2 Town Council have given the partnership a £250 grant 
4.3 Room Rental Charges from St James Club and STC  

5 Local Strategic Partnership (Owen Clifford)

6 "The Seaford Community Partnership" Constitution

ESCC have agreed Michael Murphy as a trustee and director and LDC - Duncan White. David Schueler
being proposed by STC tomorrow evening. Laurie Holland has been agreed by Churches together

7. A.O.B
 Date of next meeting - Wednesday 4th September 2002 

DS - 14/08/02


